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From: Sarah Carlin Ames
To: JWMNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 2007
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 11:24:26 AM


I know you are hearing from my neighbors opposing increased density. But let me just say as a 40-year resident of
Portland, a Laurelhurst resident since 2000, and a member of Better Business Portland that I support HB 2007.


Sarah Carlin Ames
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